
Islamic Community Center Update 6-12-2020

June 2020

The ISCNY logo on the right will also take you to the ISCNY web page where 
you can make a secure donation. 

Driveway and Parking Around the Islamic 
Community Center

The storm drain and two detention 
ponds are complete. Cut and fill 
is about  about 85% completion. 
A sewage line will run from town’s 
connection point to the Islamic 
Community Center pad. The Water 
pipes will be run from the property 
line up to the Islamic Community 
Center pad. Also two fire hydrants 
will be installed. The parking lot will 
soon have crushed stone  and work 
will start on the Islamic Community 
Center slab. InshAallah
OCWA connection of our pipes to 
the city water system will not start 
until the Islamic Community Center 
is constructed.
We will soon get estimates from 

National Grid for electric service and OCWA for water, 
that will be connected when the Islamic Community 
Center is constructed.
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We will do our best to keep you updated weekly with the progress of the
Islamic Community Center

Jumuah Prayer During Phase 2 Reopening
As many of you might already know, the governor allowed congregate worship to be performed at 25% 
capacity. Based on that, ISCNY will start its first jumuah prayer this week since the beginning of the 
pandemic.

We must follow the guidelines below:

1.	 First prayer is from 1:00 to 1:15 PM and the second prayer is from 1:30 to 1:45 PM
2.	 Everyone must wear a mask
3.	 Bring your own prayer rug (sujjada)
4.	 Keep social distancing and follow the guideline (blue marks) in the mussala
5.	 Brothers and Sister 65 years old and above are highly recommended to pray at home
6.	 Make wudhu at home before coming to the masjid
7.	 No children under 16 years old are allowed at this point
8.	 Leave immediately after finishing jumuah prayer so the team can disinfect the area and prepare for 

the second prayer. Pray your sunnah at home
9.	 Please cooperate with volunteers

May Allah SWT protect us all, Ameen Allahumma Ameen

The Islamic Community Center is Shaping Up!

The construction company, JK Tobin is doing a great job. They may finish the site work in time for 
Eidul Adha. There is a great possibility that we can have the Eid Prayer at the site of the Islamic 
Community Center.

When We Walk Towards Allah SWT Allah SWT Comes Running
We must remind ourselves to race with each other to do good works. Good works that will benefit our 
community and bring us ease and light in the hereafter. Keeping in mind that the most important things are 
what we leave behind.
Let’s stay united, continue the hard work. It is in our coming together that we have a share in the good of 
our hard work.
إيد على إيد رحمة ‏
Hand over Hand is Mercy
–SMA
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